Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Mr. Hadi al-Amiri and Discusses with him the
Victories of the Popular Crowd and the Security Forces
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Thursday,
19/2/2015 at his office in Baghdad, the Secretary General of Badr Organization, Mr. Hadi al-
Amiri.

Both sides discussed the security and political situation in the country and how to back
the popular crowd, the security forces and the Peshmerga to achieve more victories and clear
all the Iraqi territories from ISIS. For his part, his Eminence said the Iragis must assume

their responsibilities because they can expulse terrorism while seeking anyone’s help.



